
Faculty and staff appreciation event
SOU Provost Casey Shillam and the university’s Staff Assembly invite all SOU employees to attend a faculty and
staff appreciation event this month during the SOU Men's and Women's Soccer Game on October 4 at Raider
Stadium.

The hosts wish to express their gratitude for faculty and staff members’ dedication to the university, and for
everything they do to support all SOU programs, operations, and most importantly, the university's students! The
free event – from noon to 3:30 p.m. on Friday, October 4, at Raider Stadium – will offer a raffle and
complimentary cookies and rice crispy treats, lemonade, and water, and a great match against Eastern Oregon.
Those who plan to attend are asked to RSVP to receive their tickets to the game and to help organizers plan
accordingly, families are welcome.

Be sure to keep up on all the latest news from SOU Athletics by signing up for the SOU Athletics News at
https://souraiders.com/subscribe.aspx, you can unsubscribe at any time! In addition, your 2024-25 SOU Athletics
Faculty/Staff Season Pass can be obtained by emailing Fawn Miller (millerf@sou.edu). We hope to see you there!


